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Commander, U.S. Indo-Pacific visit to Japan 

 

 

Admiral Phil Davidson, Commander, U.S. Indo-Pacific Command and General Koji 

Yamazaki, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff held bilateral talks between 31 Oct. and 1 Nov. at 

the Ministry of Defense, Tokyo Japan. They discussed the current security 

environment in the Indo-Pacific region, and U.S.-Japan defense cooperation. It was 

the fifth time both met in 2019. 

 

Admiral Davidson and General Yamazaki agreed to enhance the deterrence and 

response capabilities and to promote the cooperation in the wider range of the alliance 

under the current regional security environment which has been rapidly changing and 

becoming uncertain.  

 

 

 

 

 


